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NAVIGATION ADVISORY NOTICE 

 
RIVER NENE  
_________________________________________________________ 
 

DATE:    Until Further Notice  
__________________________________________________ 
 
LOCATION:   River Nene  
__________________________________________________ 
 
DETAILS:  

 

Please be aware that we are experiencing high river levels, 
therefore headroom may be restricted at some sites. Please 
proceed with caution when navigating.  
 
 
 
 
 
For all other enquiries not related to booking a lock passage, please 
contact the Environment Agency on 03708 506506 between 9am and 
5pm Monday to Friday and ask for the Waterways team in the 
Lincolnshire & Northamptonshire Area. 

 

 

 

 

 

Katherine Briscombe 

Waterways Manager 

17 July 2024 
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